

Name: _____

Class: _____

Date: _____

Quantity & Containers: Out Doing the Weekly Shopping

Read the following passage and then **complete all the tasks below**:



Last weekend, Lilly's husband Mark went to Asda to do the weekly shopping. Before he left, Lilly made sure she gave him the long list of groceries he had to buy. If he doesn't have a list, he will end up forgetting to buy lots of things. Once he arrived at the supermarket, he parked the car, took a trolley and started shopping straight away. The first thing on the list was a head of lettuce, a bunch of bananas, a box of tomatoes and a bag of spinach. Then he went looking for two boxes of corn flakes, a jar of strawberry jam, a bag of sugar, a sack of rice and a dozen eggs. He then went over to the fridges and picked up a block of cheese, a pack of butter and a tub of fresh cream. He remembered that they needed a bottle of olive oil and tins of soup. Feeling a bit thirsty, he picked up a few cans of Pepsi and a carton of orange juice. Looking at the list once again, he still needed to pick up a bag of frozen vegetables and chips. That evening, they were having sandwiches for tea, so he chose a nice loaf of bread and slices of cold beef. Last on the list was kitchen roll, a tube of toothpaste and a bottle of shampoo. Once he finished, he felt a bit hungry, so he chose a bar of chocolate and a bag of crisps to eat on the way home.

Answer the following in full sentences:

1. When was Mark doing the weekly shopping? _____
2. How did he get to the supermarket? _____
3. What did he take with him? Why? _____
4. What did he buy for their evening meal? _____
5. What was last on the list? _____

Circle (True) or (False). And then correct all mistakes:

- | | | |
|--|------|-------|
| 1. Mark used a shopping basket to put his shopping in. | True | False |
| 2. He picked up a bunch of grapes. | True | False |
| 3. They needed half a dozen eggs. | True | False |
| 4. He was thirsty, so he picked up a bottle of water. | True | False |
| 5. Frozen vegetables and chips are sold in bags. | True | False |

Exercise: Write down in your copybooks all the quantifier words you can find in this passage. **Example:** A box of tomatoes.